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Thank you all for your generous support 
of our “Kindness Elves Project”.  
Since we have collected all donations, 
we are starting a new stage of ordering 
and wrapping.  
We will keep you posted ! 

Dear Community, 
The season of giving is coming closer and closer!   
 

P.S. If you have any questions, please get in touch with : 

kateryna-klymenchuk@kyiv.qsi.org Ms Kate Klymenchuk. 
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